
 

 

Hello from the Wellness Center! 

The Wellness Center is a safe space to come to 

when a student is stressed out or having a hard 

time.  We learn about how to calm emotions using 

The Grump Meter.  Do you have a Grump Meter at 

home?  If you don’t, ask your student!  Your stu-

dent can teach you what The Grump Meter is and 

you can make one together as a family! 
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Coming Events: 
  Hearing Screenings 
  Back to School Night at 6PM 
       Mobile Food Pantry at 2PM  
8     Good Morning Rose Park at
 8AM 
       PTA at 8:30AM 
13 School Community Council 
 at 6PM 
22 DIBELS Testing 

Principal’s Message 

Rose Park Elementary 

Hello Rose Park Elementary 
Families, 
 
First, welcome back to a new 
school year.  We are off to a 
great start and are looking 
forward to a year full of learn-
ing and fun.  This year we are 
focusing on developing and 
fostering family and parent 
relationships.  We know that 
this is your school and your 
feedback and input are valu-
able.  We also know that 
when schools and families 
partner together to support 
students, students have 
more social and academic 
success at school.   
 
Next, we have three terrific 
teachers joining our Rose 
Park faculty this year: Mrs. 
Martinez in fifth grade, Ms. 
Palomino in third grade, and 
Ms. Mandy in first grade.   
 
Last, we are committed to 
communicating with you in as 
many ways as we can to 
make sure you have im-
portant information regarding 
school events.  Every Tues-
day, we send a note with up-
coming information.  We also 
post important information 
on the marquee and make 
calls home as well.  You can 
also find information on our 
website and look for this 
monthly newsletter this year 
too.   
 
If you have any questions, 
please email or call us.  We 
are here for you! 
 
Nicole O’Brien 
 

School Values 

Our school values were developed by Joel Arvizo 

through a collaborative process that included 

school personnel, families and students.  They are: 

We care for each other 

We are honest 

We challenge ourselves 

We honor culture and identity 

We believe we are capable 

 

School Goals 

*Students will learn everyday 

*Students will be on time everyday 

*School personnel will build relationships with 

students, their families and each other everyday 

Emergency Drills 

Every month, our school is required to have an 

emergency drill to make sure we are prepared if we 

have a real emergency.  During the first week of 

school, we evacuated the building to our primary 

location (the West field) and to our secondary loca-

tion (LDS Church located on 760 North and 1200 

West.   

Good Morning Rose Park! 

Good Morning Rose Park is a monthly parent meet-

ing with our Principal, Ms. O’Brien.   Come and 

enjoy a light a breakfast and speak with Ms. O’Bri-

en about anything you’d like.    


